
The	cost	for	the	whole	weekend	is	£130	for	BCC	members.	Book	and	pay	
by	the	end	of	February	for	a	£10	discount.	The	cost	for	friends	of	BCC	is	
£150.	The	facility	of	weekly,	fortnightly	or	monthly	payments	can	be	

arranged. 

October	2023	Edition

Richards	Ramble:

October	is	a	month	of	transition.	It	may	begin	sunny,	but	is	usually	cold	by	the	end	of	
the	month	as	it	borders	on	November.	It	is	also	the	month	when	thoughts	start	to	turn	
towards	Christmas	and	when	gardens	go	to	sleep	in	preparation	for	winter.	Such	
transitions	are	important	although	not	always	comfortable.

Life	also	has	its	seasons	of	transition,	especially	as	we	move	from	one	age	bracket	to	
another	(being	over	sixty	feels	very	different	from	being	fifty	something).	The	key	for	all	
of	us	is	not	to	fight	the	transitions	but	to	embrace	them.

In	the	same	way,	our	faith	can	go	through	transitions.	It	may	begin	as	a	vibrant	and	
passionate	response	to	the	love	of	God.	Then,	as	we	mature,	it	may	become	deeper	
and	more	considered,	especially	as	we	learn	to	apply	our	faith	in	all	the	areas	of	our	life.	
This	is	part	of	God’s	maturing	and	refining	work	in	our	lives.

Wherever	you	are	in	this	process,	embrace	the	transition	and	move	on	into	the	next	phase	by	God’s	grace.	God	bless,	

Richard



October	at	a	glance

Sun 1st 10.30 Slow Cooker Sunday

18.00 Prayer Meeting Online 
- see Peter S for link (45 
mins)

Mon 2nd 10.30 Oranges & Lemons

19.30 What The Dickens 
Book Club

Tue 3rd 19.00 Homegroups

Fri 6th  9.30 Men & Coffee  
@ Cafe V 

10.30 LBS meet at Memorial 
Hall for short prayer walk/
leaflets, followed by coffee @ 
Neros

Sun 8th 10.30 BCC Service 

18.00 Prayer Meeting - see 
Peter S for link (45 mins)

Mon 9th 10.30 Oranges & Lemons

19.30 Wider Leaders’ 
Meeting

Tue 10th 19.00 Homegroups

Fri 13th  9.30 Men & Coffee  
@ Cafe V 

10.00 Ladies Bible Study @ 
Armstrong Centre Prayer 
Room

Sat 14th  9.30 Chosen Women 
Morning

12.00 Mens’ lunch

Sun 15th 10.30 BCC Service

18.00 Missional Prayer 
Meeting Online - see Peter S 
for link (45 mins)

Mon 16th 10.30 Oranges & Lemons

Tue 17th 19.00 Homegroups

Fri 20th  9.30 Men & Coffee  
@ Cafe V 

10.00 Ladies Bible Study @ 
Armstrong Centre Prayer 
Room

Sun 22nd 10.30 BCC Service

18.00 Prayer Meeting Online 
- see Peter S for link (45 
mins)

Mon 23rd 10.30 Oranges & Lemons

Tue 24th 19.00 Homegroups

Fri 27th  9.30 Men & Coffee  
@ Cafe V

10.00 Ladies Bible Study 
Group Brunch @ Browns

19.00 Harvest Quiz Night!

Sun 29th 10.30 BCC Service

18.00 Prayer Meeting Online 
- see Peter S for link (45 
mins)

Tue 31st 19.00 Homegroups

Coming	in	2024	The	Marriage	Course.	

We	will	be	following	the	Holy	Trinity	Brompton’s	
Course.	

This	is	a	seven	week	course	starting	in	February	2024.	

The	Marriage	Course	is	for	couples	who	are	seeking	to	
strengthen	their	relationship.	Some	couples	do	the	
course	to	intentionally	invest	in	their	
relationship,	others	are	looking	to	address	more	

specific	challenges.	Either	way,	the	course	offers	essential	
tools	and	practical	ideas	to	help	you	build	a	relationship	that	lasts	a	lifetime.	

The	Marriage	Course	is	based	on	Christian	principles	but	designed	for	all	couples	with	or	
without	a	church	background.

	

For	more	details,	please	see	Andrew	and	Maxine,	Sean	and	Natalie	who	will	be	
facilitating	the	course.	Numbers	are	limited,	so	book	your	place	early!	

Maxine

Men	-	Let’s	do	lunch!!!

Calling	the	men	together	to	
enjoy	lunch	and	fellowship!

Saturday	14th	October	

12:00	-	14:00

Bishop	Burton	Village	
Hall

Suggested	contribution	£5

Please	inform	Richard	or	Jon	
if	you	intend	to	come.

Prayer	&	Praise	Service

at	St	Michaels	Cherry	Burton	


7:00-8:00pm

2nd	Sunday	of	each	month


All	are	very	welcome	to	join	in	this	small	and	relaxed	
service

	Care	Home	Outreach

Twice	each	month,	usually	on	Monday	afternoons,	Jakki	and	
Alison	visit	care	homes	as	part	of	Beverley	Churches	
Together.	With	friends	from	other	Beverley	churches,	we	
hold	short	church	services	at	Lindum	House	and	Figham	
House.	The	service	at	Lindum	is	more	formal	and	traditional	

and	includes	us	sharing	in	Communion.	The	service	at	Figham	is	much	more	informal	
and	consists	mostly	of	singing.		After	we	have	finished	our	hymn	singing,	Bible	reading	
and	short	prayer	time	at	Figham,	we	stay	to	do	even	more	singing	-	lots	of	old-time	
favourites	such	as	“Daisy,	Daisy”	and	“It’s	a	Long	Way	to	Tipperary”.	It’s	lovely	how	
familiar	hymns	and	songs	seem	to	bring	some	of	the	residents	to	life,	with	them	joining	
in	singing	the	words	from	memory,	and	some	even	getting	up	to	dance!	Please	do	speak	
to	Jakki	Small	or	Alison	Shirley	if	you	would	like	to	be	a	part	of	these	care	home	services.

Alison

Chosen	Women	2024

26th-28th	April	2024


Save	the	date!!

Chosen	
Women	
Weekend	
Away



